Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter February 2018

Important Bunny Bunch News!

Each class is off to a good start to the New Year as they learned, experienced and had fun doing a lot of new things! The children certainly have a blast!

February is dental Health Month. The children had a visit from the dentist on January 31st and absolutely loved it! They learned about the right foods to eat, how to brush their teeth and a bunch more facts on how to keep their teeth healthy and cleaned!

February 2nd is Super Bowl dress-up day! Have your child wear their football gear!

The children will be having their Valentine's Day Ice Cream Party on **Wednesday**, **February 14th**. Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer!

The Pre-K classes will be celebrating the 100th day of school on February 27th!

Sabres days are Friday, February 9th, 16th and 23rd!

Just a reminder: tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!

Bunny Bunch offers three special programs; Jindo, Movin' & Groovin' and Gymnastics. If you haven't done so and would like to sign your child up, please see Ashley in the office. This month the classes are available as follows:

> Jindo: every Tuesday Movin' & Groovin: 02/07 & 02/21 Gymnastics: every Thursday

> > Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish a very special 1st birthday to John and a big happy 3rd birthday to Kennedy and Kingston!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss. Taylor from our Boulevard location! Miss. Taylor has been with Bunny Bunch for a year and a half now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss. Taylor is one of our Toddler and Pre-k aides who is always thoughtful and helpful towards her fellow employees and to the children. She is always going the extra mile to lend a helping hand to those around her. Her hard work, dedication and reliability surely does not go unnoticed! Miss. Taylor dos a remarkable job at making sure classrooms are in order, that each child's needs are met and that our facility is closed down properly at the end of the day! Miss. Taylor's kind and outgoing personality is loved by all the children in her care! Miss. Taylor is loved by everyone and does a great job at taking care of all the children. We appreciate all that she does for us and are very happy to have her here with us at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss. Taylor, we love you!!!

Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Liliana
Toddlers: Evan & Chloe
Pre-K 3: Kenzie
Pre-K 4: Mya

Infant Room News!

"All About Love" is the theme in the Infant Room this month and t's sure to be a fun one! The babies will kick off the month by making fun Valentine's Day crafts, such as making hearts with their hands, sponge painting hearts, and painting with red Jell-O. Miss. Pam and the babies will be singing new songs and reading new stories about Valentine's Day! They will continue to learn their colors and shapes during Circle Time, which all the babies love! The babies are going to LOVE all the fun activities planned for this month!

The infants will also being a Valentine's Day party on Wednesday, February 14th!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Liliana! Liliana is an adorable and sweet little girl who is a joy to have in the Infant Room! Since starting at Bunny Bunch not too long ago, she has quickly adapted to the daily routine and is enjoying every minute of it! Liliana has and continues to impress us each day with her accomplishments. She has blossomed socially with her peers and does a great job at playing nicely and sharing with all of her friends! Liliana loves to sing and dance, read stories and spend time cuddling with her teachers. This cuddle bug is always giving great hugs and wanting to sit with her teachers as they read stories. Liliana is a beautiful girl who is always smiling and brightening up the room. Her brown eyes and adorable smile will just melt your heart! We look forward to watching Liliana grow and see what she impresses us with next! Congratulations Liliana, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

This month's theme, "February Fun," perfectly describes these next few weeks in the toddler room! The toddlers are going to start the month by learning and exploring all about, "My Body and 5 Senses." The kiddos will be making many crafts and participating in activities that all have to do with all the senses! The next week they will be a fun one for the toddlers as they learn about "Hearts and Valentines." Miss. Rachel and the kiddos will be painting hearts, making heart sun catchers, and of course preparing for their Valentine's Day party! The fun does not stop there! The little cuties will be learning all about the wonderful world of "Disney" as we celebrate all the children's favorite Disney stores and characters! They will be making a Mickey Mouse craft, having a day focused on the movie Frozen and making Chewbacca's out of paper bags! We will end this fun and exciting month by learning about "Dental Health" as it is Dental Health month! They will be doing a lot of fun crafts to go along with the weekly theme such as, making marshmallow smiles and tissue paper teeth along with learning how to keep their teeth healthy! This month is one that all the toddlers will LOVE!

The toddlers will be having their Valentine's Day party on Wednesday, February 14th! Please keep a look out for a sign-up sheet near the computer!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Evan! Evan has been doing a fantastic job in our toddler room and continues to grow both academically and socially! Since starting at Bunny Bunch he has improved on his listening skills and potty training. We are so very proud of Evan in all that he does. This smart little boy loves participating in circle time, especially when the class practices their animals and animal sounds! He continues to work on learning all of his colors and shapes! Evan is an easy going and laid back kid who is always content and happy! He certainly is a charmer with his handsome smile and blue eyes! Evan is a sweet boy who listens well to his teachers and gets along with his friends! He absolutely loves playing with waffle blocks, cars and dancing to music! This kind and loveable little boy loves giving hugs to all those around him! This cutie is always filled with smiles and we are so happy to have him here in our toddler room. Congratulations Evan, we love you!!



Toddler Room News Continued!



Look who it is, it's our Toddler Star of the Month, Chloe! Chloe is a smart and sweet little girl who is doing a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! Chloe is making great strides and has improved so much! This smart little girl is able to identify her colors, say her number 1-10 in English and Spanish and can tell you all of her animal sounds! Chloe sets a great example for her classmates and loves to take charge! She does a fantastic job at clean-up time, following directions and making sure her friends do the same! Chloe is a loveable little girl who loves giving hugs to all of her teachers and friends! This sweetie enjoys playing and smiling with her friends! She enjoys spending her time singing and dancing, playing with baby dolls and reading stories! Chloe is such a good girl and a pleasure to have in class. Everyone at Bunny Bunch absolutely adores her! We continue to look forward to watching Chloe sparkle! Congratulations Chloe, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

"A Flurry of Fun" is this month's theme in the pre-k 3 room and it is sure to be filled with lots of fun and new learning experiences! We start this month off with "A Healthy Me" where the children will be doing fun activities to learn how to be healthy! Our next week, "Think Pink for Valentine's Day" will have the kiddos preparing for their Valentine's Day party by making fun treat boxes and Valentine's Day crafts! "My Five Senses" is the theme for the next week and it is sure to be a favorite as the children do fun sensory activities to help learn about their five senses! The pre-k class will end their month by learning "D is for Dinosaurs!"



Miss. Sam and her kiddos will have fun exploring and learning about dinosaurs! We are defiantly looking forward to a fun and LOVING month in pre-k 3!

The Pre-K 3 class will be having their Valentine's Day party on Wednesday, February 14th Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer!

Our 100th Day of School celebrations will be held on Wednesday, February 24th! The children will be enjoying a special snack on this day! Each child is asked to bring in 100 treats such as, 100 pretzels, 100 goldfish ect. if they wish to participate!

Hip, hip hooray for our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Kenzie! Kenzie is our Star of the Month for her ability to be an independent child who loves to learn and

is a positive role model towards others! Kenzie is a very sweet and caring young lady who is always playing well with others and lending a helping hand. This beautiful young lady brings a lot of love and laughter to the room as she plays and giggles with her friends. Her favorite things to do are playing "mommy" with baby dolls and playing dress-up. You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since moving up into the Pre-k 3 classroom. Kenzie leads by example as she follows daily routines and instructions! She does a great job at participating during Circle Time, completing class work and following directions. We are very impressed on how Kenzie has grown! We are so proud of Kenzie and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Kenzie, we love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

February in the Pre-K 4 Room is going to be a month that all the children are absolutely going to LOVE! "Taking Care of Me" is our theme this month and we will kick it off with "Smile! Dental Week!" This week is going to be a special week as the children learn all about health! They have already had a dentist visit the week prior and should have a little insight on what Dental week is all about! Our next week, "Healthy Heart," has Miss. Amy and the children learning all about being healthy, and of course preparing for Valentine's Day! We will continue talking about being healthy during our next week's theme being "Good Foods to Eat." The children will be doing fun activities to learn about eating healthy! We end this fun and exciting month with "What Time is it!" This week the children will doing activities such as, making their own clocks and talking about the different times of the day! February is going to be busy, but a fun one for Miss. Amy's class!

The Pre-K 4 class will be having their Valentine's Day party on Wednesday, February 14th! Please keep an eye out for a sign-up sheet next to the computer!

Our 100th Day of School celebrations will be held on Tuesday, February 27th! The children will be enjoying a special snack on this day! Each child is asked to bring in 100 treats such as, 100 pretzels, 100 goldfish ect. if they wish to participate!

We would love to congratulate Mya on being our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for February! Mya is

our Star of the Month for her improvements academically and following every day instruction! She is a very smart girl who always strives to do her best! She has done a fantastic job at learning how to spell and sign her name by herself and is becoming an excellent writer! Not only does she impress us by how smart she is, but by the way she treats others. Mya has really proved to be a great leader. This sweet and caring young lady is always willing to help others, make them smile when they are sad and always shares her toys with her friends! Mya is a beautiful young lady with a sweet smile that will melt your heart! This smiley and silly girl loves to tell stories and make all her teachers and classmates laugh! She really enjoys spending her time participating in creative movement and loves to sing and dance. Mya is a focused girl who is always playing nicely in centers, stays on task and is always willing to learn! We are excited to see what she impress' us with next!

Congratulations Mya, we love you!!!



Opposite Day!

